
Increase the draught of vessels  

that anchor at Suez Inner Anchorage  

The Suez Canal Authority has decided to increase the draught of vessels that anchor at 

Suez Inner Anchorage to be 40 ft in area (A) and 42 ft in area (D), instead of 38 ft, 

except for L.P.G. L.N.G. oil tankers: loaded and ballast (NGF) and loaded chemicals. 

  

This circular comes into effect as of 1/8/1996. 
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